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28/01/2024  15:52:522023/5228/P OBJ G Smith The current occupants hold gatherings on the terrace at the rear of the premises, causing  noise and nuisance 

continuing into the night.  The use of the rear of the premises as an entertainment space where alcohol is 

served will generate an increase in the level of noise and disturbance on a daily and nightly basis, causing an 

unacceptable level of noise and antisocial impact on local residents.  The use of the premises should be 

limited to interior areas with adequate soundproofing to minimise the negative impact on local residents.

27/01/2024  14:55:112023/5228/P SUPPRT Martin Taylor As a one time regular customer of the black cap I am very pleased to see the proposed plans. It looks like a 

sensible use of the building. The new arrangements for the dressing room for the stage is a very good idea 

and the ensuite rooms upstairs will bring good revenue.

27/01/2024  17:27:392023/5228/P NOBJ Seana Woodburn I would welcome back the black cap. It always gave Camden a sense of community. Thank you so much for 

considering this fair proposal, the only one I’d back out of any previous ones

27/01/2024  14:31:292023/5228/P COMMNT Kevin It is great news to see this iconic venue potentially reopening. About time too.  But the terrace on the first floor 

must stay as is proposed here.
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